
  

   

   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. SR-CboeEDGA-2019-012 

From: Richard Gabbert, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce 

Re: Meeting with Representatives of the Managed Fund Association 

On October 28, 2019, Commissioner Hester Peirce, her legal advisor, Richard Gabbert, and Alex 
Hutchings, met with the following representatives of the Managed Fund Association: 

 Jennifer Han, Managed Funds Association; 

 Laura Harper Powell, Managed Funds Association; 

 Darcy Bradbury, D.E. Shaw Group; 

 Steven Felsenthal, Millburn Ridgefield Corporation; 

 Matthew Lillvis, Millennium Management LLC; 

 Jonah Platt, Citadel LLC; 

 Isaac Haas, HBK Capital Management; and 

 Richard Grant, ADQ Capital Management, LLC. 

Among the topics discussed was the CBOE EDGA rule filing regarding the establishment of an 
asymmetric speed bump. 


